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Dear Alain and Dan,

Funding for MICE

As you are aware, I have been engaged in informal discussions with a number of funding agencies about the status of funding for MICE. 

The situation in the UK is that the proposal from the UK members of the MICE collaboration has been considered by the PPARC Peer Review Panel and the subsequently by the Science Committee. While the scientific aims of the project are strongly endorsed, the proponents have been asked to examine the consequences of only part of the resources that they requested being available from the UK – an indicative figure of £10M is mentioned, to included all associated costs (including staff and contingency). While this is less than recommended by the peer review panel, it nevertheless represents a considerable potential investment in the project.

What is now needed is a clear picture of the funds likely to be available from the principal partners. I believe that the informal discussions mentioned above, and earlier contacts with funding agencies, have started the process. What is now needed is a more formal series of bi-lateral discussions with funding agencies and the appropriate members of the collaboration, with a view to obtaining some written assessment of the likely, or potential, contribution. Until it is clear that the project is likely to be funded at an adequate level, it is unlikely that any agency will be able to give a commitment that is any firmer than that given by PPARC. However, it is essential that we collect this information as soon as possible.

I therefore seek your help, and that of you collaborators, in assessing the current funding situation.

Yours sincerely

Ken Peach

